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I feel this bill is a direct attack on my constitutional rights and will directly affect 

revenue of a regenerative resource that is managed by the public whom are licensed 

to do so. This is also taking away part of our history as a country. I have first hand 

experience of managing beaver populations on public lands that affect public 

transportation. With this bill I would no longer be able to do so and in turn take away 

money from the budget of my county which needs to be used in other areas. I 

personally spend around $500 to the state just to be able to pursue animals which 

feed my family throughout the year. This bill would take away a good food source and 

impact how much I spend to how how much food I get. It also takes away a portion of 

how much money I get at the fur sale to help offset costs throughout the year. 

Nothing is getting cheaper and all I see coming is more taxes. Why get rid of a 

renewable resource that brings money back into the economy. So I see this bill as a 

direct attack on my rights, my family's way of life, it takes away some of our food, it 

removes part of our income, and will cost the taxpayers more in the years to come. 


